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Please open a new generic docket. The title of this new docket should be: 
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TO: Docket Control 

FROM: Chairman Susan Bitter Smith 
Commissioner Bob Burns 

DATE: August 27,20 15 

RE: New Docket Number Request 

AU-00000A- 15-0309 

“IN THE MATTER OF A GENERIC DOCKET REGARDING THE CAMPAIGN 
CONTRIBUTION PRACTICES OF PUBLIC SERVICE CORPORATIONS AND 
OTHER ENTITIES THAT APPEAR BEFORE THE COMMISSION”. 
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[DATE] 

RE: Docket No. [XI 

Dear [Responsible Party]: 

By this letter, we hereby request that all public service corporations and unregulated entities that appear 
before the Commission agree to voluntarily refrain from making campaign contributions in support of or 
in opposition to Corporation Commission candidates. We make this request because we believe that 
political contributions from such entities have damaged the pub1 rception of the Commission and 
have placed the Commission in a difficult position. 

political campaigns. According to these sources, eit 
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that other entities have also participated in ca 
confirmed nor denied these claims. Later, how 
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We acknowledge that public service co tities have a First Amendment right 
to support the candidates stitutional right carries with it 
the right to contribute to ign finance are not within the 

assertions that Pinnacle West, 
APS or others have nce laws. Unfortunately, this 
technical compliance 
the public’s perception t 

est, APS’s parent company, 

ave also been reports 

ve disclosed to its 
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ptable and inappropriate for public service 
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We view these reques 
the alleged campaign con 

financial information from unregulated entities would be within the Commission’s scope of authority. 

In closing, we want to make it clear that we believe in a necessary and appropriate degree of 
independence and separation between the Commission and the entities-both regulated and 
unregulated-that appear before it. We will continue to work to preserve that separation. Please respond 
to this request in writing within 30 days of the date of this letter via the Commission’s docket or return 
mail. 

Sincerely, 


